October 27, 2015

Thomas Adams, Executive Director

Instructional Quality Commission

Curriculum Frameworks and Instructional Resources Division (CFIRD)
California Department of Education

1430 N Street, Room 3207

Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Dr. Adams and members of the Instructional Quality Commission:

As a promised follow up to our testimony during the October 8-9 IQC meeting, we are submitting our
specific line edits for the narrative draft. Our new edits in the attached spreadsheet are in blue.

We hope you will strongly consider incorporating our recommended language, which are academically
and historically sound, and balance accuracy with cultural sensitivity.

Thank you in advance,

Murali Balaji, Ph.D

Director of Education and Curriculum Reform

Hindu American Foundation

Former professor, Media Studies, Temple University

Former chair, Mass Communications Department, Lincoln University

Samir Kalra, Esq.
Senior Director/Human Rights Fellow
Hindu American Foundation

Suhag A. Shukla, Esq.
Executive Director/Legal Counsel
Hindu American Foundation



